
 

 

 

 

Keeping Everyone Safe 

A guide for parents. 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

We are adhering to government advice and guidance in regards to our health and 

hygiene practices here at our Nursery and Children’s Centre.  

What are we doing? 

 
 

 
 
 

Social Distancing 

 
 

 
 
 

Hand washing on entry to 

nursery 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Increased cleaning of 

environment and 

equipment 
 

There is scientific proof that being outside lowers the risk                                                          

                              of Coronavirus transmission. At Oliver Thomas we will be                                    

                              providing your child with a complete outdoor educational                                                                      

                              experience. 
 
 

 

What can you do?  

 
 
 
 

 

If your child is sick please 

keep them at home 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Please respect social 

distancing  

 
 
 
 

 

Remove and clean clothing 

worn outside the home 

We understand that very young children cannot socially distance. While at nursery, we will 

play with and care for them if they are upset.  

We will continue to follow our strict hygiene procedures, when changing your child and in 

the event of them receiving first aid. 

If you have any question or concerns please speak to a member of The Leadership Team. 


